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August 4th - Clarke County Schools 

August 7th - Clarke Prep  
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Greetings from Bro. Tony 

  

 As most of you know our last summer event was our trip to Guatemala. For the twenty-two of us that 
were able to go our Lord showed us so much. On the 13th of this month we will be sharing all that the Lord 
did with your personal and financial support, I hope you will plan to be a part of this wonderful day. 

The month of August brings a new school year. Remember to pray for our teachers as they work hard to 
invest in the lives of our students. We enjoy showing our appreciation for what our teachers do by providing 
a luncheon on the 4th for CCHS and on the 7th for Clark Prep. Don’t forget that Awana kicks off on the 13th 
with a kickoff day here at the church and on the 20th our Pursuit of Excellence Sunday when we recognize our 
student athletes at both schools. 

On the 27th we will be electing deacons. This is a very important position in our church please pray for the 
Lord’s guidance as you select these men to serve. 

Together In Christ 

Br. Tony  

 

 WHAT’S THE WORD? DR. RANDY BOONE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s the Word? 
 

     Now is the time!  Why don’t you go ahead and join the choir!  We would love to have you as part 
of our worship team!  All you have to do is pray and ask God for His guidance, come to rehearsals on 
Wednesday night and sing with us on Sunday.  We have a choir retreat scheduled for Aug 11 and 12.  
Why don’t come and see just how the Lord can bless by being part of the choir. 
 
Coming Events!! 
 

Aug.  4 – Clarke Co. Schools Teacher Luncheon 
Aug.  6 – Judge Roy Moore 4:00 P.M. at GHBC 
Aug.  7 – Clarke Prep Teacher Luncheon 
Aug.  9 – Common Ground Back to School 
Aug. 11 – Choir Retreat Supper @ 6:30 and preview of Christmas music to follow 
Aug. 12 – Choir Retreat Breakfast @ 7:30 am rehearsal to follow and lunch @ 12 
Aug. 13 – Summer Share Sunday A.M. service 
Aug. 13 – Awana Kickoff 
Aug. 20 – Pursuit of Excellence Sunday 
Aug. 27 – Deacon Election 
 

You are loved!  
 

For HIM only, 
Bro. Randy 
 
 



            

  

Pursuit of Excellence Sunday  
August 20th  
AM Service  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            Sunday School 
July           2nd   138 
July           9th  141 
July         16th  143 
July         23rd   140 
July     30th   154 
 

  Offering 
July       2nd              $12,781 
July       9th             $10,538 
July     16th            $4,733 
July     23rd            $8,441 
July     30th                   $11,861 
 

 

HEARTBEAT NUMBERS 

God’s Deacons serving  
Deacon of the Week: 

 

August   6     Gerald Criswell 
August 13     Russell Brunson 
August 20     Donald Dunagan 
August 27     Charles Bouler 
 
    

 Celebration Choir 
Retreat 

August 11-12  

 

Nursery 
Volunteers 

We are seeking those 
who would be willing to 

work in the nursery.  
 

Look for a sign up 
Sheet in the foyer! 

Smokey Mountain  
Adult Retreat 

Nov 27th – Dec 1st  
Registration forms in the 

office and foyer. 
Limited space, so first come 

first served! 

 

  

Awana Kickoff 
August 13th  

 

Judge Roy Moore 
Speaking  
August 6th  

4 PM 

Upcoming events and 
Things to remember! 

• • • 

• Pursuit of Excellence 
August 20th 
 

• Church Wide Tailgate, 
September 10th 
 

• See You At The Pole 
(Schools) September 27th 
 

• SYATP Rally 6:00PM 
September 27th 

 

For many of you this is not your favorite 
time of year. Starting school back can be 
one of the most dreadful things you do 
all year. Don’t forget, as you start school 
back, there are many kids all over the 
world who would love the opportunity 
to go to school but don’t have that 
opportunity. There are so many things 

Cultivate, GHBC Youth 

Grove Hill Baptist Church Youth Summer August, 2017  
New School Year  
ARE YOU READY FOR SCHOOL?  

 
we take for granted as Americans, and 
education is one of the biggest things. 
This year, I hope you would take a 
moment each day of this school year 
and thank the Lord for the chance to 
get an education. I am excited to see 
what God has planned this next school 
year!      

Come join us this year for, “Pursuit of Excellence Sunday”. CCHS and CPS football 
teams will be joining us for worship Sunday August 20th. We would love for you to 

join us as well! Service starts at 10:45AM. Guest speaker: Brian Weems will be 
bring the Word and “One Step Closer” will be leading us in worship. 

 



            

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Grove Hill Baptist Church 
PO Box 849 
Grove Hill, AL 36451 
 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 
 
 

 1 2 3 
 

4 
Clarke 
County 
Teacher 
Luncheon 

5 
 

6 
 
 
Judge Roy Moore 
Speaking 4pm 

7 
Clarke 
Prep 
Teacher 
Luncheon 

8 9 
 
Common 
Grounds 
Back-to-School 

10 
 

11 
 
Choir 
Retreat- 

12 
 
-Choir Retreat  

13 
Summer Share Sunday 
 
No PM service 
 

Awana Kickoff 

14 
 

15 
 

16 17 18 
 

19 
 

20 
 
Pursuit of Excellence  

21 22 23 24 25 26 
 

27 
 
Deacon Election  

28 
 

29 
 

30 
 

31 
 

  

God Loves Church Staff 
 

Dr. Tony Meinhardt, Pastor 
 

Dr. Randy Boone, Music & Education 
 

Coleman Windle, Student Pastor 
 

Thea Wiggins, Financial Secretary 
  

 Courtney Roberts, Church Secretary 
 

Clara Cook, Custodian 

 

Decisions 
 

Baptisms 
 
 

New members 
 

 
 

August 2017 
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